
 

Geelong Schools Music & Movement 

Festival 2017 

GET YOUR TICKETS!  
Tickets are now on sale for the Geelong School's Music and Movement Festival 

at Costa Hall in Geelong. All our Year 1 students and the school band will be 

participating in this event.  

We are participating in the 4th session on Tuesday the 15th of August from 1pm 

to 2.30pm.  The school band will be first on stage and the Year 1’s will perform 

half way through the session.  It is difficult to pin point what time that will 

actually be. 

Cost is $5 per person (children under 2, free sitting on lap) There are a couple 

of ways to get your tickets: 

1. Tickets can be purchased in-person from the GPAC Box Office before the 

event. 

2. Tickets can also be purchased on-line from www.gpac.org.au or by 

phone on 5225 1200 and will be available to collect from Deakin’s Costa 

Hall Box Office on the day of the Session. 

3. Tickets will also be available from Deakin’s Costa Hall Box Office on the 

days of the Festival. 

Please return your permission slip and payment of $5 for the festival so your 

child can attend the excursion and for the letter giving permission to GPAC to 

film and photograph your child. Please let your teacher know if you don’t want 

this to happen.  

Any questions or issues contact your classroom teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Felicity O’Halloran and the Year 1 Team. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gpac.org.au%2F&h=ATNtaZeCOQ-PeC2RzWdfUtBPY5rC-ACaZUUWCB5Tnd_pHIFe3r3TFppxmtgas3U5Iusmuooidc_V91DLagWOkzPlICFMs8F3BeuMNoWmkkCK-3Sv7gNFX-Jnmj8wO2IgAsNqfh0gWd24zwySA6Nkk-r8&enc=AZOotLtGDNrfNBYg4a95zDpRa3RFd9wCLoLihfI7msiycRMq-VbCUddeWnVy6aOVQ6yFJ9hFuzSAwjJ0ugC7lBj5ZKNPdhwzNp5tVAPv-5l8pLa3aKDB4PlFUsg1Jovfb3jJhmqpGEg7yMZV7H1FFzhYg46yWJVE7BaJWe9FS2pHzQ&s=1

